
ANNUAL REPORT NOW AVAILABLE
The Catholic League’s 2014 Annual Report
on Anti-Catholicism is now available. It
covers  anti-Catholic  incidents  that
occurred  last  year  emanating  from  a
variety  of  sources:  activist
organizations, the arts, business and the
workplace, education, government, and the
media.  In  addition  to  a  miscellaneous
section,  it  also  has  two  special
sections: “War on the Bishops” and “The
War on Christmas.” An executive summary
provides an overview of the year’s most

prominent issues.

Copies are being sent to the bishops, as well as to many in
education, government, law, and the media. It is the most
comprehensive  volume  on  the  state  of  anti-Catholicism  in
America today.

To  order  a  copy,  click  here,  or  call  our  office  at
212-371-3191; they are available for $10. Orders of ten or
more are $5 each, while supplies last.
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